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www.conaires.ie 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

School Mass 2018:  The annual Mass to mark the start of the school year will take place in 

Ss. John & Paul Church tomorrow, October 11
th

, at 11 am.  Pupils from 1
st
 to 6

th
 class will 

attend.  Parents and grandparents are very welcome to join us as we mark the start of the 

2018/2019 school year. 

 

Early Closure:  St. Conaire’s will close at 12 noon tomorrow, October 11
th

, for all 

pupils.  This is to facilitate staff planning and training.  All pupils must be collected at 12 

please.  Note:  Ms. Moore’s 1
st
 class and Ms. Kelleher’s 1

st
 class may be collected from the 

back door of the assembly hall. 

 

Parents’ Association Cake Sale:  Our Parents’ Association is holding a cake sale in the 

school assembly hall on this Friday, October 12
th

.  Your support is gratefully appreciated. 

 

Wolfe Tones na Sionna Halloween Camp:  The club will hold a Halloween GAA Camp 

over three days during the mid-term break.  The camp runs from October 30
th

 to November 

1
st
.  Places may be booked online through www.eventbrite.ie. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Peter Walsh Maria O’Driscoll 

Principal Deputy Principal 

 

 

 


